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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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June 2025 

Mon 30 INSET Day 
 

July 2025 

Tues 1 Y5 Deanery Conference at St OR 

Wed 2 EYFS Dance Performance at 2.40pm 

Thurs 3 EYFS Beach Trip  

Fri 4 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Mon 7 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Fri 11 Y6 Out of Bounds Trip 

Wed 16 Y6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 17 Dragons’ Den Sale after school 

Fri 18 Last Day of Term 
 

Sept 2025 

Tues 2  INSET Day 

Wed 3 Return to school 

 

Luke 9:11-17 

‘They all ate and had enough’. 

First Holy Communion 

Applications for pupils to take part in First 

Reconciliation and Holy Communion Preparation in 

2025/26 at St Catherine’s Church are available at the 

school office on request. These are to be returned to 

St Catherine’s Church by 31st July 2025. 

 

 

Attendance 

We will soon be giving out our certificates for 

excellent attendance at the end of term. With 

lots of fun events and important transition 

sessions between now and the end of the year, 

it is as important as ever for pupils to be in 

school on time, every day. 

 Sports Day Results 

The results are in! Peake came out on top in EYFS and 

KS1, and it was Nightingale who were the winners in 

KS2. When all the scores were added up, it was 

Nightingale who were crowned Sports Day Champions. 

A special word of mention to the following pupils who 

received awards for top sportsmanship.  

 

Reception – St. Francis Sapphire 

Year 1 – St. Clare Arthur S 

Year 2 – St. Joseph Daisy 

Year 3 – St. Wilfrid Noah 

Year 4 – St. Terese Ethan 

Year 5 – St. Philip Maggie 

Year 6 – St. Cecilia Jessica 

 

Changes to PE Kit 

To help lessen the financial burden on parents, 

we are changing policy on PE kit. From 

September, there will be no restrictions on the 

colour of trainers pupils can wear to school on 

their PE days. We hope that this will stop 

parents having to buy additional footwear as PE 

kit and allow pupils to wear whatever trainers 

they have for use outside of school. All other 

elements of the uniform policy will remain the 

same. 

 

The Life of Christ 

Last week, Year 4 had a fantastic day out at 

Wintershall Estate, watching an immersive open-air 

production of 'The Life of Christ'. Pupils moved 

location from scene to scene as the story was brought 

to life by a skilled group of children, adults and even 

animals. What a wonderful experience! 

 

Good Ground Childcare – INSET Day Club 

Good Ground Childcare are now taking bookings 

for INSET Day next Monday the 30th of June.   
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